
Joint Communique #12 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

May 5, 2022 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on May 5, 2022. The team members addressed: 
 

• Started reclassification requests 

• Completed Enhanced Floor Cleaning MOU 

• Completed Juneteenth MOU 

• Received an update from PGS Design Team 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
June 9, 2022. 
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